PAINTER FOR A DAY PROGRAM
How It Works
One or more of our painters will show up on the scheduled day or days to help you get a boost
on your project. A daily rate of $350.00 per painter will be provided to the customer. A day
constitutes up to 8 hours of work per painter in a single day within normal working hours (8am
to 5pm). We ask for a 30 minute break for lunch and to take a couple of short breaks before
and after lunch. If working outside in inclement weather, our painters must be able to follow
the specs of the product being applied which usually means not working in rain, or in
sustained temperatures above 90F and below 40F. We work diligently during the set amount of
time and can work alongside you, the customer, or independently.

Exclusions
The Painter for a Day Program does not guarantee the completion of the project within the
purchased time. We will paint and/or prep as much as we can within the given time but in
order to complete the project either more days must be purchased and approved by the
customer or you may choose to finish the project yourselves. Additional daily hours beyond 8
hours will be billed at the hourly rate of $45.00/hour per painter. This program also doesn't
guarantee that you'll become a master painter during the course of the project, although, you
may learn how the pros do it. Lastly, the program does not protect the customer or your
employees/guests personally within the umbrella of our workers compensation or our general
liability insurance. Only our employees and/or incidents resulting from the work of North
Atlantic Painting Company employees are covered.

Paint and Materials
Paint and other sundry items are not included in the daily rate for this program. However,
these items may be purchased through North Atlantic Painting Company and billed separately
from the daily labor rate specified above. Otherwise, the customer is responsible for
providing the paint and sundry items. Sundry items are defined as tape, roller covers, tray
liners, caulk etc.

Contact Us
For more information and other special offers go to www.NorthAtlanticPainting.com

